
Learn more about the effort and how you can get involved at
www.icsjparish.org/refugee-effort

Baby Shower!
The baby shower for our Burmese refugee family on 
September 9th was a huge success! Lin and Aa Ka 

were truly showered 
with gifts for their 
baby girl, who is due 
on the 24th. Even 
big brother Tristan, 
who just celebrated 
his second birthday 
in August, got some 
big brother presents, 
including a scooter 
and a little car to ride 

on (much to the delight of the other kids at the shower, 
who were happy to help him play with his new toys.)
	 The generosity of the ICSJ community was 
amazing! The new and gently used items that were 
donated for the family filled an entire table. They 
received clothes of various sizes, books, diapers, wipes, 
toys, bottles, blankets, crib sheets, and on and on. The 
money donated by parishioners was used to purchase 
a Rock n Play Sleeper, swaddle blankets, a sleep sack, 
some clothes, a baby bathtub, hooded towel, washcloths, 
and bath products. The remaining funds will be used to 
purchase whatever the family thinks they still need. Lin 
and Aa Ka were very appreciative and kept thanking 
everyone at the shower for their generosity. Thank you 
to everyone who helped give their baby girl (who they 
think they’re going to name Savannah Colleen) such a 
fabulous welcome to the world.
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